
S   be Newsletter
Thank you for joining us at our barbeque! It was
great seeing familiar and new faces. If you missed
it, consider joining us for our future events.

Upcoming Events:

Bainer Lab Tours

10/24 (12:15 to 1:30 pm) 

Meet in front of Bainer Hall, near steps

Study Night

10/28  (7:00 to 8:00 pm) in Bainer 2030

Interested in what our major has to offer?
Learn about research in the BAE department
through five lab tours. More information on
the RVSP form.

RVSP using the 

QR code or link.

Meet other students in BAE during our study
night. Free food included. See you there!

@sobeatucd

Our website

Contact Us

Lab Spotlight:
The Bell Lab!

Ongoing acid hydrolysis of spray-dried lentil
fractions for lipid content determination.

The Bell Lab is optimizing a protein extraction
process from fermented almond hulls based on
yield and functionality.

https://forms.gle/MVJWFJAKdT9jAMdZ9
https://forms.gle/MVJWFJAKdT9jAMdZ9
https://bae.ucdavis.edu/undergraduate/undergraduate-student-life/society-of-biological-engineers

